ITEM | s
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 80
COUNCIL MEETING . Dec- 13/76

Re: TRAFFIC CONTROL IN THE DISTRICT OF NORTH VANCOiJVER
(COUNCIL INQUIRIES - NOVEMBER 26, 1976 MEETING OF COUNCIL)

The folloWing report from. the Municipal Engineer contains comments on an
~ inquiry from Council regarding control of traffic in the District of
- North Vancouver. " '

: ThiS'is for the information of Council.

Sponse to: the Municipal Clerk's: memo of 26 November,
garding action taken by the City of North Vancouver to contr
bmmh;ergtrafficéshbrt?dutﬁingfthrough{reSidentialVstrggts;ywe~'

icontacted the Engineering Department of the City. A member of
fthisgDepértméntkinfdrmedlus that the_area;in'questionjwas;inﬂthe, e
ﬂD;é;ri?tfpf,ngtthancouverg*lA"phdnévcallgtOche‘Enginee:ﬂofjf[f_ﬁ777[’
‘the District's Engineering Department provided the following = .~
‘dinformation: . oo o e T T Tl e

' (i) 'the action taken consisted of installing stop .
e gigns at every intersection_;long 15th Street -

-;~;,y;’~‘«‘~«ingthé;area;affected; SR B Lol Co
o (ii) - the signs were installed under the direction
e e o f Council against the recommendation of the .

' ' Engineering Department. = - - - L :

(iii) . they have received numerous complaints from v
residents in the area, particularly those living
at the intersection, due to the increased noise,
and also from B.C., Hydro, as the section of ‘
15th Street affected is a bus route.

We would further advise that the area of Buckingham, between
Sperling and Burris Avenues, is being studied related to com-
plaints of commuter traffic and speeding; a report will follow.

This is for the information of Council.

MUNICIPAL ENGINEER
DI :omyg
c.c, ( )Traffic Supervisor






